CHESTNUTHILL TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS
ROUTE 715, BRODHEADSVILEE, PA 18322
MINUTES.OF MEETING - NOVEMBER 27, 2001

A special meeting of the Chestnuthill Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 27, 2001 at the Municipal Building, Rte 715, Brod-
headsville. Those present were Chuck Gould (Chairman) and Dave Johnson. Mike
Possinger and Atty. Joseph P. McDonald, Jr. were absent.

The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was led by Al Bourke.

This meeting was held to go over the budget and to vote to open it up for public inspec-
tion.

Budget. A line by line description was given for the budget. On motion made by Dave,
seconded by Chuck it was voted to open the budget for public inspection. (2-0)

Kreger Farm. This farm is considered for an agricultural conservation easement by the
State Department of Agriculture. It is in two Townships Polk & Chestnuthill, with the
largest portion in Chestnuthill. Since the Department will only take the farm if it is in one
Township it was decided to keep the farm in Chestnuthill. On motion made by Dave,
seconded by Chuck it was voted to sign a letter to MCPC for this purpose. (2-0)

Adjournment. There being no further business, on motion made by Dave, seconded by
Chuck it was voted to adjourn at 9:17 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gz

Cathy A. BaKer, CGS
Recording Secretary
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